
Agenda item 19 

NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL 

Councillor Reports for meeting: July 2021 

a. Safe Travel WG  SW Kate Dixon, Sarah Whitaker and C Cllr David Drew met and 

discussed the list of requests for HCC.  Cllr Drew agreed to 

ask Hants Highways to implement some of the measures 

and to establish the criteria for others and will report back 

to the Council in due course. 

PCSO Max has been seen around the villages, assessing the 

various locations proposed for using the Speed Indicator 

Device and we anticipate his approval shortly so that the 

group can go out and use the Device. 

b. Playing Fields and Playground BS Will report at the meeting. 

c. Village Green IC The Village Green working group had repaired the lorry 
damage to the side of the Green which was noted with 
thanks.   
Tents are due to go up this week for an event. 

d. Village Hall PG The hall's facilities and O&M manual and fire safety 
procedures have been reviewed with the hall project 
manager. It was agreed that a test of the emergency exit 
lighting would be scheduled.  The review of the alarm 
panel manual identified the need for quarterly tests by a 
qualified organisation. The Clerk is obtaining quotes for 
this work the be scheduled. It is likely the scope will 
include the emergency lighting and signage not just 
detection and sounders.  A fire risk assessment has been 
completed along with a Risk Assessment for NWPC 
meetings in the hall. 

e. Wallops Parish Hall SW The Committee met on 16th June. 

The hall will not reopen fully until 19th July, following the 

pause in lifting Covid restrictions. 

The accounts have been audited and were passed. 

The solar panels were discussed again, Cllr Taylor-Firth is 

taking action to get tenders from potential pv suppliers. 

 

 

 


